NOTES from Reserves/Projects working group meeting 3.7.23
Present: Cllrs Considine, Fuller, Ridd 
	Liz Holland for minutes
The aim of the meeting was agreed - to set a strategic framework on spending money
This to allow a long term vision of what the village should look like 
Note was taken of the summary of residents’ responses from the APM when making these recommendations. These have been circulated to all councillors previously.  Reserves are set out below
The working group recommends that
· decisions be taken within three themes:
· develop a community hub based at the village hall and recreation ground to include expanding facilities for older children, maintaining the current playground and replacing equipment as needed, deciding the future of The Pavilion
· road safety to include the new SID (already agreed) and further measures to reduce the amount of traffic in the village
· develop footpaths including a long-term aim to work with The Longford Estate to improve access to the canal
· decisions to be taken applying three criteria:
· time scale – taking account of both long term aims and the requirement to spend CIL money within 5 years
· affordability – no more borrowing
· capacity of staff and volunteers to deliver the projects
The PROPOSAL at the meeting is that councillors AGREE this framework and ask the working group to go on and develop ideas within it, asking non-councillors onto the group as deemed appropriate by them. 
The working group will report back to the full council in general terms every quarter and more regularly once projects are underway.
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 Reserves 30.6.23 

 £   £   £ 

 Current balance  106,840 incl 2023 CIL 

 Committed 

 General reserve (6 months spend)  29,970

 2023-24 spend  23,000

 Existing footpath  1,500

 LHFIG for Firs Road  2,500

 War memorial  3,000

 Noticeboards  3,800

 Election funds  2,000

SID 4,000

 Current environmental projects  4,000

73,770

 Precept tranche#2 outstanding  28,470

 Available to allocate to projects  61,540


